Buddy Center



To, St. Mira's College for Girls, Pune

20th February 2023

Dear Madam,

We are very grateful to receive the Stationery donated by St. Mira's College for Girls, Pune, SYBA, B Division Class. We also had the pleasure of having their class teacher, Ms. Manjita Kulkarni accompanied by her students on 17th February 2023 at our Buddy Center.

We are in receipt of the following items:-Pencil Boxes x 6 sets Sketch Pens x 20 sets Double Tape x 15 Scissors x 6 Slate Dusters x 4 White Board Duster x 1 Markers x 10 Chart Paper x 18 Nos Origami Paper x 6 sets Scales (small) x 6 Nos. (big) x 6 Nos. (wooden) x 09 Nos. Black board Roller x 1 Chalk boxes (White) x 3 Nos Chalk Boxes (Coloured) x 2 Nos Slates x 7 nos A/4 Sheet Coloured Neon x 1 set Sharpeners x 3 boxes Erasers x 3 Nos Slate Pencils x 4 boxes

We thank you for the time spent with our children with special needs by your students of SYBA, B Division and their class teacher, Ms. Manjita Kulkarni. Thank you once again for your generosity and thoughtfulness.

Thanking you.

For Buddy Center,

Karen Karbhari

CEO

Karen Karbhari 9823054518



